
 

 

 
 
 
March 24, 2020  
REF. 2020.067 
 
Dear Gardena Residents,  
 
Gardena grocery stores and retailers are doing their part to make sure that everyone – 
especially seniors and at-risk individuals can shop in a safe manner. Gardena has a large 
senior population that cannot go shopping because they are social distancing at home 
due to the COVID-19 restrictions, we are glad to see so many of our businesses step up 
and answer the call to help some of our most vulnerable residents. 
 
We encourage seniors to continue following the Governors Order, however, should they 
not be able to do so, we have other resources available. Please contact (310) 217-9552 
or seniors@cityofgardena.org  
 
The following grocery stores and retailers are providing early shopping hours for Gardena 
Seniors:  

• Albertsons: 1735 W Artesia Blvd – Tuesday & Thursday from 7 am – 9 am  
o Also open during these hours for: pregnant women, those with 

compromised immune systems and other at-risk populations.  

• Gardena Super Market: 1012 W Gardena Blvd – Every day 7 am – 8 am  

• Green Farm Market: 2301 W. Rosecrans Ave – Every day 8 am – 8:30 am 

• Sam’s Club: 1399 W. Artesia Blvd – Every Thursday, 7 am – 9 am  
o Seniors are still required to be Sam’s Club members.  

• Target: 2169 W Redondo Beach Blvd – Every Wednesday, first hour reserved for 
vulnerable guests. 

• Tokyo Central Market: 1740 W Artesia Blvd – Every day 8 am – 9 am  
o Seniors over 65 years of age or older 

• Vons: 1260 W Redondo Beach, Blvd – Tuesday & Thursday from 7 am – 9 am 
o Also open during these hours for: pregnant women, those with 

compromised immune systems and other at-risk populations.  

• Walgreens: 1344 W Redondo Beach Blvd – Every Tuesday, from 8 am – 9 am  
 
We would like to remind all of our residents the COVID-19 outbreak is continuing to 
evolve, which means the senior hours and status of Gardena grocery store chains may 
be changing, too. Please call your nearest location before you head to the store to get 
the most up-to-date information.    
 
Sincerely,  

 
Clint Osorio 
City Manager 

mailto:seniors@cityofgardena.org

